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From: Josephine Donovan

To: Brown, Don

Subject: [External] R24-17

Date: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 10:28:12 AM

To Dan Brown, Illinois Pollution Control Board:

I strongly urge you to adopt the Clean Vehicle standards. | recently moved to Illinois from
New Hampshire where they have stronger vehicle pollution laws, and I've noticed the fumes in
the air here are much stronger and therefore more dangerous to our health. So I urge to you
adopt stricter standards to cut down on the air pollution.

Thank you,
Josephine Donovan
1901 S. Vine St.
Urbana
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